
The Historic Jackson Ward Association 
P.O. Box 26137 

Richmond, Virginia 23260 
 
March 18, 2015 
 
VIA EMAIL TO ELLEN.ROBERTSON@RICHMONDGOV.COM  
The Honorable Ellen F. Robertson 
Richmond City Council 
900 East Broad Street, Suite 305 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
 
VIA EMAIL TO CHARLES.SAMUELS@RICHMONDGOV.COM 
The Honorable Charles R. Samuels 
Richmond City Council 
900 East Broad Street, Suite 305 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
 
RE: Special Use Permit – Jackson Center, 517 North 2nd Street 
 
Dear Councilors:  
 
On behalf of the Historic Jackson Ward Association (HJWA), I write to follow up to our March 5, 2015, 
letter regarding the request filed by UNOS for a Special Use Permit for their building located at 517 
North 2nd Street in Jackson Ward.   
 
At the HJWA membership meeting on March 17, 2015, we voted unanimously to support the SUP 
request filed by UNOS.   
 
Again, I would to thank Lisa and UNOS for being so transparent and engaging with our neighborhood.  
Please let me know if you need anything further from the HJWA on this matter.   I can be reached at 
804-339-3415. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jack Marshall 
Board President 
 
cc (via email): Lisa Schaffner, UNOS 
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